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                January 17, 2019 
 

                                           
          Information Letter no. 03-2019 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
 

I would like to present a very attractive studying offer with which the Danish 
Fencing Federation comes out.  

 
It is aimed at all fencers with student status from European region who would 
like to continue or start their studies in Denmark. The most encouraging factor 
to study in this place is its free of charge formula. The country like Denmark 
boasts some of the best universities in the world. Thanks to this offer you can 
take advantage of studying at some of the best places like in Copenhagen, Aarhus 
and Aalborg. 

 
I encourage all interested fencers to take advantage of the initiative taken by the 
Danish Fencing Federation. All the details of the offer are attached. 

       
     

   Best regards, 
 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

        Jacek SLUPSKI 
       Secretary General 
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